----Original Message-----

From: Kent Johnson [mailto:kdjohnso@gw.dec.state.ny.us]

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2005 10:21 AM

To: Howell, Debra LRB

Cc: John Mitchell; William Mirabile Subject: CMSA accumulated water

Dear Ms. Howell,

In discussions with the USACE about the removal of the Contaminated Material Storage Area (CMSA), the topic of what to do with rain and melt water which accumulates in the excavation.

We have been in discussion with the NYSDEC Division of Water with the possibility and requirements of discharging the water directly to surface waters. Attached are the general requirements for applying for a temporary "permit equivalent" discharge.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely, Kent Johnson

PROJ_0503

Tuesday, February 22, 2005 America Online: PDSWHOWELL

Howell, Debra LRB

From:

Leggett, Harold J III LRB

Sent:

Thursday, March 17, 2005 9:54 AM

To:

Howell, Debra LRB; Paul Jung (E-mail); Jeff Shirley (E-mail); Jerry C. (E-mail); DiPaola,

Gerald A LRB; Boglione, Fredrick L LRB; Lorey, Peter M LRB

Cc:

Romano, David LRB

Subject:

RE: CMSA Pad Water Discharge Permit

Deb

Great work but one thing it will be difficult to discharge the water at this time (your comment ASAP) do to the fact it is frozen. But you knew that!

the Feb 22 email from Kent Johnson to Bill Murable

Just joking around

Great work Keep us posted Harold

From: Howell, Debra LRB

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2005 8:47 AM

To: Paul Jung (E-mail); Jeff Shirley (E-mail); Jerry C. (E-mail); Leggett, Harold J III LRB; DiPaola, Gerald A LRB; Boglione,

Fredrick L LRB; Lorey, Peter M LRB

Cc: Howell, Debra LRB; Romano, David LRB **Subject:** CMSA Pad Water Discharge Permit

Good morning,

With the help of John Mitchell and after many voice mail messages, I finally have the contact person at DEC for the Temporary SPDES Permit for the CMSA Pad. Per John:

The Division of Water contact person would be Bill Mirabile here in Albany. His email address would be:

wpmirabi@gw.dec.state.ny.us, or by telephone (518) 402-8122

I guess I sounded desperate on the phone as Bill called me from home stating he's been sick with the flu all week. He doesn't know if he'll return today but as soon as he gets back, he'll call and he agreed to go through the permit application with us. He knows we want to discharge the water ASAP and it sounded like it should be no problem. Hopefully he'll call today or tomorrow.

Debbie